
 

CS General Body Meeting - 1  

IEEE MVSR SB Computer Society Student Chapter conducted the first Online 
General Body Meet of this year on 27th August, 2022. The main intent of this meet 
was to plan and discuss all the technical, non-technical and social events to be 
conducted by IEEE MVSR Computer Society for this academic year. 

 

 

 

 



 

Session Details: 

Date: 27th August 2022 

Time: 7:45 pm – 9:30 pm   

Number of Attendees: 7 

 

The meeting was commenced by Mr. M. Hareen, Chairperson, IEEE MVSR SB 
CS Student Chapter by congratulating the new CS-ExCom and welcoming Mrs. B. 
Saritha, Student Branch Advisor, IEEE MVSR SB CS Student Chapter. And then, 
the session was handed over to Mrs. B. Saritha who addressed the gathering and 
discussed the purpose of the meet. A total number of 6 events are to be conducted 
from which 3 were discussed and planned during the meet.  

 

Mrs. B. Saritha addressing the gathering 

                                               

The first event discussed was a 10-day professional development program with a 
total number of 40 registrations. The development program includes cloud and full 
stack development along with internships for the students. The event is to be 
conducted in the month of October. The possibility of an “Open Talk” event which 
is a free willing discussion with a guest speaker was discussed during the second 
week of October. An event called ‘Ideathon’ for college-level innovations has been 
discussed for the third week of October.  

 

 

 



 

A group picture with the new CS-ExCom 

 

The first three events planned are to be conducted before the commencement of 
the first internal examinations. Up next, a guide for IEEE Xtreme along with 
training are planned and Mr. M. Hareen, suggested to conduct a mock hackathon. 
Ms. B. Anoushika, Women in Computing, IEEE MVSR SB CS Student Chapter 
proposed a blind coding event and a social cause event which includes 
introducing coding and technical studies to Government Schools. Later, Mr. K. 
Kranti, Treasurer, IEEE MVSR SB CS Student Chapter, proposed a workshop on 
networking and a hackathon to enhance the coding skills of the students. 
Followed by Ms. Ch. Sreeya, Joint Secretary, IEEE MVSR SB CS Student 
Chapter, proposed a Jigsaw event based on coding. Last but not the least, an event 
on Cybersecurity was planned.  

 

Vote of thanks given by Ms. K. Aishwarya 



 

The meeting was concluded with a vote of thanks by Ms. K. Aishwarya, Vice 
Chairperson, IEEE MVSR SB CS Student Chapter, who thanked Mrs. B. Saritha, 
Advisor, IEEE MVSR SB CS, for her valuable time and to all the members of 
IEEE MVSR SB CS for attending the event. 

S.No       Name Roll number IEEE Id 
1. Mrs. B. Saritha Faculty 95070854 

2. M. Hareen 2451-19-733-041 96254183 

3. K. Aishwarya 2451-19-736-022 97318002 

4. Mohammed Rafae 2451-20-733-162 97470002 

5. Ch. Sreeya 2451-20-737-151 97488096 

6. K. Kranthi 2451-19-733-051 98194453 

7. B. Anoushika 2451-20-733-037 98196593 
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